Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

28 February 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR

Secretary
This Department

Respectfully submitted is the Memorandum dated

Jorge U. Sebastian, Jr.
implemented by the said

: HONORABLE MARK A. VILLAR

15 February 2017 of Regional Director

of DPWH-IX, requesting for approval the Modification of Project to be
region under the FY 2017 GAA in the prescribed form (2017, version

2.1), to wit:
FROM

TO 7

MFO 2 — Flood Management Services:

Construction/Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structures and Drainage Systems
— Construction of River Control along Kipit River,
Brgy. Kipit, Labason, Zamboanga del Norte —
Construction of Flood Mitigation Structure

Allocation - Php 95.00 Million
Physical Target — 1,250.00 Im
Unit Cost - Php 76,000.00 /Im

b

MFO 2 - Flood Management Services:

Construction/Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structures and Drainage Systems
— Construction of River Control along Kipit River,
Brgy. Kipit, Labason, Zamboanga del Norte 37 LD,
Upstream-Left Side (KO+270.00 — K0+785.00),

Downstream-Right Side (K0+000.00 — K0+400.00)

Allocation - ‘
Php 95.00 Million (Total)

Php 94,810,985.74 (Flood Mitigation Structure) (
Php  189,014.26(ROW Acquisition) ‘
Physical Target - '
915.00 Im (Flood Mitigation Structure) {
630.05 sg.m. (ROW Acquisition) .
Unit Cost - ‘
Php 103,618.56/Im (Flood Mitigation Structure)

Php 300.00/sq.m. (ROW Acquisition) ‘

JUSTIFICATION:
The modification is requested to identify the

result the physical target decreased by 335.00 Im

exact/correct station limits of the project as a
(from 1,250.00 Im to 915.00 Im). Also, due to

the inclusion for the payment of Road Right-of-Way acquisition which was not provided for in

the FY 2017 GAA, thus,

the request for modification is necessary.

Attached are the required documents, such as BP202, Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF),

Program of Work (POW), Evaluation Form (2017 version

Approved Plans and Geotagged Photos.

2.1), Certificate of Reasonableness,

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended

for consideration and approval.

RAFAEL C. YABgé A
Senior Undersecr ﬁ/ o

and Mindanao Opératioge = - <12

O#ficer-In-Charge

cc: USEC. MARIA CATALINA E. CABRAL, Ph.D.
Undersecretary for Planning and PPP
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